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Dear Parents/Guardians 

The school has just been informed that we have been 

chosen for the Tesco Bags of Help Scheme.  All the money 

raised through this scheme will go towards a new outdoor 

gym that the School Council have asked for. 

You can support us by asking for the blue tokens when 

you shop at the Greenwood Road Tesco or the 

Wokingham Superstore Tesco during March and April and 

post them in the Oaklands Junior School slot. 

Waitrose in Sandhurst are also supporting us though their 

own similar scheme for this month only, so again if you 

are shopping there any help with tokens would be 

gratefully received. 

We hope to get as much support as possible towards 

raising funds to help our children achieve their goal, so 

please do tell your friends and other family members. 

As always many thanks for your support. 

Regards 

Mrs West 
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